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16 September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to our Open Evening which will be held at Cromwell Community College on 
Thursday 24 October.  The College will be open from 5.00pm to 8.00pm and there is no requirement to 
book. There will be three repeated presentations regarding the transition from primary to secondary and 
life at Cromwell, in the Auditorium at 5:00pm, 6:00pm and 7:00pm.  
 
This is a fantastic evening for you to meet with our teaching staff. All areas of the College will be open for 
you to see, with each department having activities for you to take part in. A full interactive tour can easily 
take up to 2 hours.  
 
Tour guides will be available after each talk to take you around the College site during the evening.  Please 
encourage your children to bring a pen as there will be a quiz to complete, with prizes for the winning 
entrants.   
 
Parking 
The staff car park will be available for parking on Wenny Road, and you can also park at the Leisure Centre 
car park accessible via Eastwood. Limited parking will also be available in the bus bay.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 24 October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

F Baxter 

 
Mrs Baxter 
Vice Principal 


